
Included in the August AGA Newsletter is an article on Relmond P. Van Daniker and the inaugural class of 
the NASACT Hall of Fame.  As many of you know, Van is a member of the Central Kentucky AGA Chap-
ter.   Working for state government myself, I understand how difficult it would be to make any lasting 
changes to how governmental accounting works.  Many times it is a lack of guidance that creates the “this 
is how it has always been done” philosophy; however, the increase in public awareness of government 
expenditures has opened the door for more internal controls and accountability.  This alone should make 
our jobs more fulfilling in the long run as government accountants may no longer been seen as the “bean 
counters”, but key individuals that mitigate proper spending of public dollars.  I would like everyone to 
take a moment to reflect on the understanding, hard work, and morals that Van has shown in his dedica-
tion to the profession and to the leaders of tomorrow.  Thank you Van for being a role model that we can 
all strive to follow and thank you for helping us to make governmental accounting a rewarding field of 
work and continuous study.   

Van’s own words hang above my desk and I refer to them often…  

 

IF NOT US, WHO? IF NOT NOW, WHEN? 

 

The President’s Message by Jetta Collett 

The Central Kentucky 

AGA Newsletter 

Save the Date for the 

24th Annual Accounting & Auditing Update 

 

Presenter: Billy Morehead, Ph.D., CPA, CGFM, Associate Professor of Accountancy, Mississippi College 

Dates:  October 12—13, 2015 

Location: The Kentucky History Center, Frankfort KY 

 

Details coming soon! 
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Van Daniker inducted into NASACT Hall of Fame 

 

T H E  C E N T R A L  K E N T U C K Y  A G A  N E W S L E T T E R  

President William G. Holland unveiled the inaugural class of the NASACT Hall of Fame 
on August 25, at the NASACT Centennial Celebration.  Included in the inaugural class 
of four inductees was Kentucky’s very own Relmond P. Van  Daniker.  Conceived as a 
way to honor those who have made major and  enduring impacts on state govern-
ment financial management, the Hall of Fame is meant to  memorialize the vision, 
accomplishments, and lasting impacts of leaders among the NASACT’s membership 
and the broader NASACT community. 

Relmond P. Van Daniker has been a relentless advocate of government accountability. In his roles as a 
professor of government accounting at the    University of Kentucky and as executive director of both       
NASACT and the Association of Government Accountants, he has suggested many initiatives to  motivate 
and encourage students and government officials to promote excellence in public sector finance.   Van       
Daniker’s career as an educator, manager and thought leader has left lasting impressions on students, 
government workers at all levels, and peers  in numerous national associations.  

AGA 2015-2016 PROGRAMS SCHEDULE 

Date Speaker Topic 

CPE 

Hours 

August 13, 2015 
Jenny Goins                                                       
Deputy Commissioner of Personnel Kentucky Employees' Health Plan 1 

September 10, 2015 

Michelle Grant Rudovich & Aspen Taylor                                     
Asst. Director / Litigation Manager        
 Medicaid Fraud & Abuse Control          
Division Current Trends in Healthcare 2 

October 12-13, 2015 Billy Morehead Fall Training - GASB Updates 16 

November 12, 2015 TBA   2 

December 10, 2015 

Bill Thielen  
Executive Director Kentucky Retirement 
System Kentucky Retirement System  1 

January 14, 2016 
Mark Schmitt    
Mountjoy, Chilton & Medley 2015 Tax Updates 1 

February 11, 2016 Gerry Boaz, Regional AGA Leadership Skills 2 

March 10, 2016 TBA     

April 14, 2016 Jim Dalkin, GAO Green Book 2 

May , 2016 Spring Training Spring Training 8 

June 9, 2016 TBA     

Welcome New Member  Robert Ryan with the City of Shepherdsville 
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September 10, 2015 

11:30am—2:00 pm 

2CPEs 

September’s luncheon is a 2 hour presentation by Michelle Rudovich and Aspen Taylor on current trends 
in health care fraud with an overview of investigative efforts and prosecutions.  

 Michelle Grant Rudovich serves as the Assistant Director/Litigation Manager of the Medicaid Fraud and 
Abuse Control Unit of the Kentucky Office of the Attorney General.  She has been a member of the unit for 
approximately 4 ½ years.  Prior to joining the Office of the Attorney General, Michelle served as a felony 
prosecutor at the Office of the Commonwealth’s Attorney in Jefferson County, Kentucky and specialized in 
the areas of domestic violence, crimes against the elderly, and juvenile defendants.  Michelle has negotiat-
ed over 300 felony cases and has served as trial counsel on eighteen trials, including eight homicide tri-
als.  In addition, Michelle serves as an Adjunct Professor at the University of Louisville Brandeis School of 
Law where she teaches Negotiations.  Michelle graduated from the University of Louisville with a Juris 
Doctor in 2005 and with a Bachelor of Science in Political Science with a concentration in Business Admin-
istration in 2002. 

Aspen Taylor serves as a Healthcare Data Administrator in the Medicaid Fraud and Abuse Control Unit 
(MFCU) of the Kentucky Office of the Attorney General.  She also served as a MFCU Auditor for Special In-
vestigations. She has been a valuable member of the unit for two years.  Prior to joining the Office of the 
Attorney General, Aspen worked in the Office of Inspector General from 2007 – 2013 in the capacity of 
Auditor, Medicaid Services Specialist and Special Investigator.  Additionally, Aspen is a Certified Profes-
sional Coder (CPC).  Aspen graduated from Morehead State University in 2006 with a Bachelor of Business 
Administration with a concentration in Accounting.  Aspen lives in Mt. Sterling, KY with her husband and 
two sons. 

 

Member Cost: $10.00 

Non-Member Cost: $15.00 

CPE credit only (no lunch) - Members $5.00; Non-Members $10.00 

 

Location: Holly Hill Church of Christ 

1020 Holly Hille Drive, Frankfort 

AGA Complimentary Member Only Webinars: I CPE  

November 18, 2015—Why Leadership Matters 

February  3, 2016—The Budget Process 

May 25, 2016—The Green Book 

Summary 2016—CAROI Update 

Visit  agacgfm.org/Events-CPE/Webinar for details 











AGA - CEC Meeting  

23-Jul-15  

Transportation Cabinet  

1. Approval of meeting minutes will me sent out  

2. 2. Treasury Report  

 Motion to approve: Amy 

 Motion seconded: Phil 

 The motion passes 

3. Membership  

 1 new member, Robert Ryan from the city of Shepardsville 

4. Speakers  

 Jenny Goins for August, Deputy Commissioner, Personnel 

 Michelle Rudavich for September 2 hours, Medicaid Fraud Interogation 

 GAO (Green Book) in April 

 Still need to fill 3 months 

5. National PDT Recap  

 Orange book discussed, enterprise risk management done in the UK 

 Comptroller general guidance 

 Over 1700 attended 

 PDT used a new app for asking questions and scheduling classes 

6. Event Insurance  

 Christina votes to go with the 269 option 

 Phil seconds 

 The motion passes 

7. Fall PDT  

 Billy Morehead 

 12-13th at the History Center October 

8. Speakers for AGA events ideas taken  

9. Community Service  

 Still need a community service chair 

10.National PDT Rafffle Contribution  

 At alst seen it went for $105 

11. Website  

 Amy needs feedback 



12. Catherine motions to change signature on bank account from Catherine to Jetta  

 Phil Seconds 

 The motion passes 

13. Adjournment  

 Amy motions 

 Phil seconds 

 Motion passes 



 

Central Kentucky AGA CEC Members 

 President  Jetta Collett   jetta.collett@ky.gov  

President-elect    Phil Nally, CGFM  phil.nally@ky.gov  

Immediate past president    Catherine Hunt, CGFM  catherine.hunt@ky.gov   

Treasurer    Christina Keyes   christina.keyes@ky.gov  

Secretary     Laura Johnson   lauraw.johnson@ky.gov  

Membership/awards  Phil Nally, CGFM  phil.nally@ky.gov  

Programs   Lisa Lunceford   lisa.lunceford@ky.gov  

Education  Sandra Rudic   sandra.rudic@ky.gov  

Community service    Andy Daigle   andre.o.daigle.nfg@mail.mil 

Webmaster    Amy Small, CGFM  amy.small@ky.gov  

Newsletter     Hillary Truesdell   hillary.truesdell@ky.gov  

Accountability  Lisa Lunceford   lisa.lunceford@ky.gov  

Historian   Tommy Richie, CGFM  tommy.richie@ky.gov  

CGFM  Amy Small, CGFM  amy.small@ky.gov  

 Young professionals   Lee Ann Watters, CGFM leeann.watters@mcmcpa.com  
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